
STUDENT BULLETIN

Thursday, January 26, 196?

KARISMA: Last chance for all graduates who want to order photos must submit 
their order envelopes by this Friday (January 27). They may be 
submitted at the office or to Dan Secrist.

ALL FRESHMEN: There will be a freshman class prayer meeting on:
Sunday afternoon 3 0 0  
January 29» 1967 
In the SUB chapel

BUSINESS OFFICE: The Business Office wishes to inform you that they must
apply a carrying charge of k% to all accounts with an unpaid balance 
as of 4:30 on February 3rd.

FOUND: One blue contact lense with case. (Has anyone noticed a student with 
a patch over one eye?) Please see Mrs. Flisram in the Residence.

LOST: a pair of black leather fur lined gloves was lost on Tuesday, January 
24ib in the gym parking lot. See Roger Renando.

BASKETBALL GAMES: There are two games'for this coming week-end* Friday,
January 27t at 7:00 p.m. we will be playing the Columbia Christian 
College; and on Saturday, January 28, at 9:00 p.m., Concordia College 
All students are encouraged to be there to cheer the team on to a 
double victory.


